
As you are aware, 2017 marked the Locals 100th Anniversary.

In celebration of this event, all members were to be provided 
with Local 416 jackets free of charge.

Most members have received their jackets, howeveMost members have received their jackets, however, for any 
members that are still not in receipt of their Local 416 Anniver-
sary jacket, we are pleased to advise that we will be opening 
the union office specifically for jacket pick up as follows:

THURSDAY, JANUARY 18TH from 6:00 am - 9:00 pm

and

SATURDAY, JANUARY 20TH from 6:00 am – 1:00 pm.

If you have not received your jacket, you will have to attend on 
one of the above dates in order to pick it up.

Please do not attend if you have already received your jacket.

In solidarity,
Local 416 Executive Board

LOCAL 416 FREE 100TH 
ANNIVERSARY JACKETS

IMPORTANT INFORMATION


